
Closure of Road/Street to
Ordinary Vehicular Traffic
PURSUANT to the Transport (Vehicular Traffic Road 
Closure) Regulations 1965, notice is hereby given 
that the Waitomo District Council, for the purpose 
of Bridge Number 214 replacement, will close the 
following roads/streets to ordinary vehicular traffic 
for the periods indicated hereunder:

Date: June 21, 2010 to July 2, 2010

Street/Road: Ramaroa Rd – 1st 100m from SH4 
Intersection.

Alternative route(s) available: Mokauiti Rd.

It will be an offence under the above regulations for 
any person otherwise than under authority to use 
the road/street for ordinary vehicular traffic during 
the period of closure.

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive


